
Oct 8, 2022 

     Thank you for continuing to support your right to have a 

beautiful pond in Wingham. 

     Mitch Wright has been on the Howson Dam & Pond Citizens 

Committee for a long time, and he is running for municipal 

council. He is a very strong advocate for the Howson Dam & 

Pond. Please support him.  

     Lonnie Whitfield is a less known candidate to our 

committee; however, he has said numerous times, both 

publicly and privately, that he would support repairing the 

Howson Dam. Our committee will support him. 

     Stacey Boyd, on the other hand has sided with Paul Heffer, 

who wants the complete removal of the Howson Dam.  

     After talking to the candidates running for Reeve, our 

committee will continue to support Bernie Bailey. 

     Please make your vote count. 

     Thank you, Rennie Alexander,  

     Howson Dam & Pond Citizens Committee Chairperson 

 

 


